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Salisbury Schools Carol Concert Monday 4th December 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

We are really pleased that your child is taking part in this concert. Here is some more 

information about this event: 

 

Meet in the foyer of the City Hall between 5.55pm and 6.05pm. School uniform must be 

worn including school sweatshirt (very shiny shoes and well-brushed hair, please!). Please look 

after your child’s coat during the concert, whether you are staying or not. The concert should 

finish at about 7:30pm, so please arrange to pick your child up soon after that. If you have any 

problems or questions, please speak to me if I’m around, or to your child’s class teacher. 

 

TICKETS ARE NOW READY FOR COLLECTION FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE ☺ 

As there are so many schools taking part this year, we have only been allocated 68 tickets. 

In most cases we have only been able to issue 1 ticket per child. Spare tickets have been drawn 

out of a hat and will be issued to the successful families when they collect their tickets from 

the school office. The tickets cost £3.00 each (children taking part don’t pay). Please come into 

the office and collect your ticket by Wednesday 29th November at the latest. Please 

complete and return the form below as soon as possible. 

 

We’re all really looking forward to playing our part in making this a fantastic evening and hope 

you will enjoy it too. 

 

With best wishes 
 

Liz Aylett 

............................................................................................................................. ..................................................... 

 

Salisbury Schools’ Carol Concert Monday 4th December 2017 

 

 

 (Name of child/children) ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Arrangements for getting my child to and from the City Hall:  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………Tel …………………………………………………………………. 
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